From: Charlotte Watkins 
Sent: 08 September 2016 11:40
To: Caroline Roche
Subject: 16/01689/F Land North of Hornton grounds Farm, Hornton
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Caroline
I have no objections to the change of use of this agricultural land for open storage. I would only request that a buffer of greater than 5m is left to the hedgerow which borders the site to the West to ensure protection of wildlife and root zones.  Beyond this impacts on protected or priority species or habitats are relatively unlikely.
Kind regards
Charlotte

Dr Charlotte Watkins
Ecology Officer
Cherwell District Council
Direct Dial 01295 227912
Charlotte.Watkins@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk

Office hours: Monday, Tuesday and Thursday mornings.


